D) )

May Newsletter

Fi 1 k' LIy VR e R A — ] 1 L T,

Hello Families,

I can't believe that the end of the school year is quickly approaching. we have
accormplished some much this year and I am so proud of each child. this month is going
to go by fast. In April we started talking about bugs and insects. This unit will continve
info May as we will build upon the topics. We have been taking care of our own
butterflies at school and they are doing great! | love seeing how excited the kids are to
look at them each day! we will continue to learn about dif ferent bug lifecycles and
watch as our caterpillars turn to butterflies.

Now that the weather is getting warmer please make sure your child is dressed
accordingly. We try to get them outside as much as possible without taking time away
from instruction. Please make sure they are wearing close toed shoes and no crocs
please. Please also make sure you are continuing to send in their water bottle. If you
also want to send in @ sun hat that is perfectly fine.

If you have any questions feel free to message me on Brightwheel or email me! Lets end

this
year on a high note!

~Miss Broadhead & Mrs. Lynch

UpComing Dates: Contact Information:

May 8th- Lunch Bunch 4's & Prek broadhead.nef f succpre®@gmail.com

May 15th & 17th- Graduvation Practice Days
May 20th- Last Day for 4's

May 20th- Gradvation @5:00pm

4's "C'la'ssroom




